
Survey for Brudenell Drive Green 

Suggested Wording for Survey 

Last year the parish council purchased the land at the end of Brudenell Drive. We installed a 
rope and post fence to stop cars parking on it but we are now looking for ideas for how we can 
use the area. 

The area we own is shown in blue. We don’t own the verge on the main road and we need to 
leave a right of way across the land. 

Please let us know what, if anything, you would like the Parish Council to do with the area. 

You can email us on email assistant.clerk@stokemandeville-pc.gov.uk 

 

 

How to Distribute the Survey 

Options are: 

• Facebook 
• Printed Survey to Brudenell Drive residents 
• Printed Survey to Brudenell Drive plus houses on Risborough Road between the church 

and Yew Tree Close 
• Facebook plus printed survey 
• Email to the Village Society 
• On village notice boards 
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